
Memorand

To: Oneida Business Committeq,q*&
From: Chairman Delgado th,-S" 

r

Date:41812014

Re: Elder HolidayParty

In December the Elder Holiday event was cancelled due to lack of
funds. My suggestion was to have a May event in order to coincide with

'honor of older American's month. I also recornmended atthattime to
have it behind the Norbert Hill Center to defray some of the costs. Due
to the weather being cooler than normal at this time we may have to
look at having the event held indoors. I do believe that if we all work
together we could have an event similar to the Grandparents feast that
was held at the Norbert Hill Center.
Thank You
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